
EIV Report Failure

Friday, February 03, 2012 

RHIIP Listserv Posting #269

Multifamily Summarization Failed 1/29/2012

Please be advised the Multifamily Housing summarization job that ran on January 29, 
2012, failed.  Income Discrepancy reports will not be available and all other reports will 
be as of January 22, 2012.  The cause of the failure is being investigated.

  

You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm
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